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Friday 20th October 2023  
West Norfolk Academies Trust Remembrance Performance 

15th November 2023 
Springwood High School, Kings Lynn 

 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
As you know, your child is participating in the West Norfolk Academies Trust Remembrance Performance 
on Wednesday 15th November at 6pm at Springwood High School. 
 
This letter includes some important details about how the event will work and what is required on the day 
of the performance. 
 
REHEARSAL: 
Every child taking part will attend a rehearsal on the morning of the performance at Springwood High 
School.  Transport to and from the rehearsal is arranged and there is no cost to parents. Your child will 
need to bring a snack and a drink as they will be spending the whole morning at Springwood rehearsing. 
They will return to school in time for lunch.  
The coach departs school at 9.05am and therefore your child needs to be at school on time. 
 
TICKETS: 
Don’t forget to order your free ticket! These are available via 
https://buytickets.at/westnorfolkacademiestrust/1016520 
 
COSTUME: 
Children are required to wear smart school uniform (logo where possible) with black school shoes (no 
school hoodies or fleeces) and girl’s hair up in plaits or a ponytail. 
 
PERFORMANCE: 
Children need to be dropped off at the green double doors at the top end of the Springwood High School 
site at 5.30pm 
 
No parents will be permitted to the backstage area with their child and will instead be directed to wait in 
the Library where the PTFA will be selling snacks and drinks prior to the start of the show. 
 
Collection after the show will again be from the green automatic doors where teachers will bring the 
students out one school at a time. No parents are permitted to collect their children from the backstage 
area. We anticipate that the performance will finish at 6.40pm. 
 
The children have been working extremely hard over the last few weeks and we at West Lynn Primary 
School are all looking forward to this special event. 
 
 Best wishes, 
 
 
Ms J. Borley  

https://buytickets.at/westnorfolkacademiestrust/1016520

